
To: Heads, International Organizations (limited distribution) 

cc: Eng. Luz Graciela de Calzadilla, Acting President of the RA IV, email: lcalzadilla@imhpa.gob.pa 
Dr Michael Brennan, Chair of the RA IV Hurricane Committee, email: michael.j.brennan@noaa.gov 

Our ref.: 21571/2024/S/DMPS 18 December 2024 

Subject: Forty-seventh session of the RA IV Hurricane Committee (HC-47), to be 
held in San Salvador, El Salvador, from 31 March to 3 April 2025 

Action required: To notify the WMO of the attendance of a nominated expert at your earliest 
convenience, but preferably before 27 January 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have pleasure in informing you that at the kind invitation of the Government of El 
Salvador, the forty-seventh session of the RA IV Hurricane Committee will be held in San 
Salvador, from 31 March to 3 April 2025. 

The function of the Committee may be broadly described as, among others, 
coordination and improvement of the hurricane forecasting and warning services, and thereby, 
the reduction of casualties and damage resulting from hurricanes in the Region. 

Since some items of the agenda for the session are related to the activities of your 
Organization, I am pleased to invite you to nominate a staff to attend the session as an observer. 
The provisional annotated agenda and the information note for the session will be made available 
in due course. 

For administrative purposes, I should be grateful if you could kindly notify WMO 
Secretariat at btapia@wmo.int and acfontan@wmo.int, at your earliest convenience, but 
preferably before 27 January 2025, of the attendance of your nominated expert. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms Ko Barrett 
for the Secretary-General 
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